Rhode lsland Atomic Energy Commission
NUCLEAR SCIENCE CENTER

i South Ferry Roud {
Narragansett, R.1. 02882-1197
t February 18, 1994
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E Docket No, 50-193 %
f Mr. Marvin Mendonca, Senioy Project Manager :
Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning and i
Environmental Project Directorate !
[ Division of Reactor Projects - II1/IV/V 1
; U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
i Washington, DC 2055% i
]
E Dear Mr. Mendonca: ‘

E The enclosed copy of the preliminary report on the
| conversion to LEU is forwarded for review. Thank you for
your strong support and assgistance in making this effort a
! success.
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{ Sincerely, I
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Terry ha

T

Enclosure

Copy to:
T. Dragoon,; Region One




